
Dear

We expected to open in February 
but have had a couple of delays. 
As you can see from these 
photos, we are making great 
progress and expect to now open 
in late March/early April.

I will keep you posted by email 
and we will make regular  
updates on Facebook, Instagram 
& centennialplacehomes.com.

Centennial Place is worth the wait!! Here’s why:

Be sure you are pre-approved by one of our preferred lenders so 
you are ready to buy the minute we release homes. Click here.

Thanks for waiting with us! I look forward to meeting you!

Update from 

Centennial Place
Downtown Redwood City

•	A new kind of home – fully detached single-family condos

•	Modern style – crisp, clean, and bright 

•	Privacy needed?  3 levels will assure that

•	Who doesn’t have a car? Private garage parking awaits 

•	Ok, maybe you don’t have a car – it’s just 3 blocks to Caltrain 

•	Hungry? Amazing array of restaurants literally just blocks 
away, oh, and movie theatres too!

Jerry Dornseif
650.336.8383       jerry@classiccommunities.net       CalBRE# 01224462   

CentennialPlaceHomes.com

Like us on

CentennialPlaceHomes.com

Follow us on
Facebook Instagram

Standing in the model home on home site 10

Meet Jerry Dornseif,  
Community Sales Manager

See our progress! 

Jerry


